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¥r. A. A. Schabinger,
Creighton University,
Omahe, Neb.

Dear ¥r. Schabinger:

I am enclosing herewith a copy
of a letter I have just received from
John L. Griffith.

He has offered to do for the
Basket Ball Coaches Assogciation the same
as he did for the Football Coaches Associa~
tion. I think it would be & very fine thing.

With best regards, 1 am

very ¢ ordially yours,

Director.

Enc. 1l



